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I strongly oppose this proposed legislation. As a voter who lives in SE Portland, I rely 

on the mail in ballots in order to vote. Forcing everyone to vote in person would 

decrease voter participation. Many voters cannot afford to take time off work to stand 

in line all day to vote. Passing this measure is anti democratic and anti American. 


